
Greetings Oregon State Legislature Representatives,  
 
First of all, Oregon has made it so easy for people to vote. Why would we the voters want to 
reverse that in any way? There are very few if any instances of fraudulent voting by mail in our 
state. Also, newsflash you have to verify your identity to register to vote in the first place. 
Coming off the heels of a general election where it was the lowest voter turnout ever, the idea of 
making voting any harder is ridiculous. If anything, the rest of the country should be following 
our lead in this instance. The idea of this being presented on our ballot potentially taking the 
spot of a different measure (you know something of actual substance) just shows the disconnect 
our state legislature has from its constituents. Our state is suffering and has so many actual 
issues to be dealt with, why is this even being presented on the floor in the first place? It’s all 
about distraction. Fix an actual problem: Homelessness, pay gap, lack of affordable housing etc. 
PS trying to do this shady and pushing it through is just another example of why people do not 
trust the state government. 
 
Sincerely, 
A Country Club Republican 
Alaina Elo 


